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Acute and Critical Care Nursing at a
Glance 2018-04-30
from the publishers of the market leading at a glance
series comes a comprehensive yet accessible overview of
all the fundamental elements of acute and critical care
nursing acute and critical care nursing at a glance
provides an introduction to the key knowledge and
skills for patient assessment and problem
identification as well as how to plan implement and
evaluate care management strategies it also explores
clinical decision making processes and their impact on
care delivery as well as key psychosocial issues pain
management and safe transfer all information is
presented in a clear double page spread with key
information accompanied by tables illustrations
photographs and diagrams key features superbly
illustrated with full colour illustrations throughout
an accessible evidence based introduction to a complex
topic presents information structured according to the
resuscitation council s systematic abcde framework for
ease of understanding accompanied by patient case
studies to help apply theory to practice acute and
critical care nursing at a glance is ideal for nursing
students healthcare assistants and registered nurses
working within the acute and critical care setting

Human Rights in the Media 2019-01-03
this collection sets about untangling some of the
knotty issues in the underexplored relationship between
human rights and the media we investigate how complex
debates in political judicial academic and public life
on the role and value of human rights are represented
in the media particularly in print journalism to focus
the discussion we concentrate on media representation
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of the controversial proposals in the united kingdom to
repeal the human rights act 1998 and to replace it with
a british bill of rights the collection is underpinned
by the observation that views on human rights and on
the proposals to repeal and replace are polarised on
the one hand human rights are presented as threatening
and therefore utterly denigrated on the other hand
human rights are idolised and therefore uncritically
celebrated this is the fear and fetish in our title the
media plays a decisive role in constructing this
polarity through its representation of political and
ideological viewpoints in order to get to grips with
the fear the fetish and this complex interrelationship
the collection tackles key contemporary themes amongst
them the proposed british bill of rights brexit
prisoner voting the demonisation of immigrants press
freedom tabloid misreporting trial by media and magna
carta the collection explores media representation
investigates media polarity and critiques the media s
role

Law and Intangible Cultural Heritage
in the City 2019-06-20
with disappearing music venues and arts and culture
communities at constant risk of displacement in our
urban centers the preservation of intangible cultural
heritage is of growing concern to global cities this
book addresses the role and protection of intangible
cultural heritage in the urban context using the
methodology of urban legal anthropology the author
provides an ethnographic account of the civic effort of
toronto to become a music city from 2014 18 in the
context of redevelopment and gentrification pressures
through this the book elucidates the problems cities
like toronto have in equitably protecting intangible
cultural heritage and what can be done to address this
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it also evaluates the engagement that toronto and other
cities have had with international legal frameworks
intended to protect intangible cultural heritage as
well as potential counterhegemonic uses of hegemonic
legal tools understanding urban intangible cultural
heritage and the communities of people who produce it
is of importance to a range of actors from urban
developers looking to formulate livable and sustainable
neighbourhoods to city leaders looking for ways in
which their city can flourish to scholars and
individuals concerned with equitability and the right
to the city this book is the beginning of a
conservation about what is important for us to protect
in the city for future generations beyond built
structures and the role of intangible cultural heritage
in the creation of full and happy lives the book is of
interest to legal and sociolegal readers specifically
those who study cities cultural heritage law and legal
anthropology

Transforming our World Through
Design, Diversity and Education
2018-10-18
good design is enabling and each and every one of us is
a designer universal design is widely recognized an
important concept that should be incorporated in all
person centred policies the united nations convention
on the rights of persons with disabilities uncrpd
clearly stipulates that the most effective way of
delivering on the promise of an inclusive society is
through a universal design approach sitting at the
intersection of the fields of higher education and
universal design this book presents papers delivered at
the universal design and higher education in
transformation congress udheit2018 held in dublin
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ireland from 30 october to 2 november 2018 this event
brings together key experts from industry education and
government and non government organization sectors to
share experiences and knowledge with all participants
the 86 papers included here are grouped under 17
headings or themes ranging from education and digital
learning through healthcare to engagement with industry
and urban design celebrating and integrating all that
is good in design diversity and education this book
will be a valuable resource for all those interested in
the inspiring and empowering developments in both
universal design and higher education

Money Box 2023-01-05
everyone will find something they didn t know in this
unexpectedly funny womb to tomb guide to looking after
your money in britain today the laws the loopholes the
pitfalls and who to call if it all goes wrong the
telegraph manage your money manage your life in a time
of such economic uncertainty it has never been more
important to take control of your money for over 40
years money box has been arming you with the most up to
date knowledge giving you the confidence to take on the
financial world from understanding credit cards and
buying your first flat to investing relationships and
finance and will writing paul lewis money box gives you
the tools to balance your budget grow your bank balance
and live a better financial life paul answers all of
your questions breaking down complicated financial
jargon into simple understandable nuggets of useful
information he also shows you how to beat the banks at
their own game and treat the finance industry not like
a friend but more like a vague acquaintance you don t
really trust but have to see from time to time and who
always makes you pay for the drinks contents 1 birth
and before 2 childhood 1 11 3 teens 12 18 4 starting
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out 18 23 5 the working world 23 41 6 spending 23 41 7
getting sensible 41 60 8 preparing to wind down 55 70 9
wound down 70 99 10 to infinity and beyond

Spiritual Dimensions of Advanced
Practice Nursing 2021-10-15
this book recognises the challenges associated with the
concept of spirituality an awareness of this concept is
integral to the provision of person centred holistic
care however apns ability to provide spiritual care is
often impeded by time pressures and the prioritisation
of clinical tasks confusion about the meaning of
spiritually and its relationship to religion compound
the challenges involved in providing spiritual care
leaving apns feeling ill equipped to address this area
of care indeed many apns view spirituality as
synonymous with religion this book provides clarity
with the assumption that spirituality is innate to all
of our patients and is related to what gives them hope
meaning and purpose fundamentally it is about being
human apns ability to practice with kindness compassion
and empathy will naturally resonate with spiritually
competent practice it begins with an outline of the
definitions of spirituality in addition to the concept
of spiritually competent practice an emphasis on the
importance of personal development follows case studies
from countries across the globe illustrate the benefit
of integrating spirituality and provide evidence of the
importance and relevance of integrating spirituality
into practice these include discussion and
presentations of the related concepts of availability
and vulnerability which will give apns more confidence
and competence to integrate spirituality into practice
this book is relevant for apns students educators and
researchers
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Accountability and Review in the
Counter-Terrorist State 2019-12-04
counter terrorism is now a permanent and sprawling part
of the legislative and operational apparatus of the
state yet little is known about the law and practice of
how it is reviewed how effective the review mechanisms
are what impact they have or how they interact with one
another this book addresses that gap in knowledge by
presenting the first comprehensive critical analysis of
counter terrorism review in the united kingdom informed
by exclusive interviews with policy makers politicians
practitioners and civil society

The Interface Between EU and
International Law 2019-05-16
despite their many obvious interconnections eu and
international law are all too often studied and
practised in different spheres while it is natural for
each to insist on its own unique characteristics and in
particular for the eu to emphasise its sui generis
nature important insights might be lost because of this
exclusionary approach this book aims to break through
some of those barriers and to show how more interaction
between the two spheres might be encouraged in so doing
it offers a constitutional dimension but also a
substantive one identifying policy areas where eu and
international law and their respective actors work
alongside each other offering a 360 degree view on both
eu and international institutional and substantive law
this collection presents a refreshing perspective on a
longstanding issue
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Secondary Fracture Prevention
2018-10-08
secondary fracture prevention an international
perspective presents practitioners and academic
clinicians with a better understanding of secondary
fracture prevention and models of care from a variety
of settings and countries this must have guide provides
practitioners and academic clinicians with essential
information about this broad clinical and research
topic that extends across the globe preventing
secondary fractures starts with assessing what works
and what does not work reviewing major society
guidelines and what workup and management is necessary
this book reviews these topics and provides the
rationale for pursuing a workup to prevent fractures in
this patient population provides an international
perspective giving health professionals in different
parts of the world essential information to establish
country specific secondary fracture prevention programs
summarizes existing literature on secondary fractures
and includes a description of the risks and how they
can be prevented highlights secondary fracture
prevention and models of care

Paramedic Principles and Practice in
the UK - E-Book 2023-04-13
paramedic principles and practice in the uk is a key
textbook designed to support paramedicine students in
this country throughout their studies the volume takes
a practical approach with case histories covering a
broad range of clinical presentations and treatments
all incorporating a patient centric perspective that
acknowledges the longer patient journey this must have
textbook will not only arm readers with technical
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knowledge and expertise but also with the non technical
principles of the profession developing future
paramedics who are able to provide a safe and effective
management plan in the out of hospital environment
aligned to uk paramedicine curricula more than 40
detailed case studies covering essential pathologies
most commonly seen by uk paramedics as well as less
typical scenarios evidence based clinical decision
making models to support paramedics in practice
essential physiological concepts to help readers bridge
the gap from principles to practice focus on the
wellbeing of both the patient and the paramedic useful
appendices including medications commonly encountered
in paramedic settings

Death in Custody 2020-09-15
death in custody shows that procedural justice theory
is relevant for participation in processes
investigating human rights violations it includes key
recommendations on how to ensure participation can be
fair and effective

Exploring and Locating Social Work
2018-11-15
this engaging and accessible introduction to social
work encourages reflective learning in preparation for
practice direct linking of key concepts to professional
standards ensures that students are able to build up an
understanding through context and reflective points and
with an emphasis on diversity ideology and preparing
for practice students will benefit from both practical
and theoretical guidance sections are designed to work
as both integrated and standalone resources and the
flexible methodology will support a range of courses
and learning techniques
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Alcohol and Drug Misuse 2017-12-06
written by an experienced academic author lecturer and
practitioner this comprehensive textbook provides an
introduction to alcohol and drug misuse it presents the
context of alcohol and drug misuse and the nature and
theories of addiction including a historical overview
and policy initiatives in contemporary society an
overview of the problems associated with psychoactive
substances and their impact on groups such as
culturally and linguistically diverse communities young
people women older people and the homeless an
understanding of the generic role responses to
substance misuse in a variety of different settings and
contexts including primary care the community and
hospitals a framework for assessment care planning harm
reduction approaches dealing with overdose intoxication
and withdrawals and psychological and pharmacological
interventions an accessible and skills oriented
approach to assist students and practitioners in
dealing with alcohol and drug misuse this new edition
is fully updated and includes new material on evidence
based pharmacological interventions recent global
strategies in alcohol and drug dual diagnosis and women
shisha smoking and current statistics on prevalence of
alcohol and drug misuse alcohol and drug misuse takes
into account current policy and practice for substance
use and misuse and includes a range of pedagogical
features to enhance learning it is essential reading
for nursing health and social work students taking
substance misuse modules as well as related cpd courses
for health and social care professionals

The War Against the BBC 2020-11-19
there s a war on against the bbc it is under threat as
never before and if we lose it we won t get it back the
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bbc is our most important cultural institution our best
value entertainment provider and the global face of
britain it s our most trusted news source in a world of
divisive disinformation but it is facing relentless
attacks by powerful commercial and political enemies
including deep funding cuts much deeper than most
people realise with imminent further cuts threatened
this book busts the myths about the bbc and shows us
how we can save it before it s too late

The Royal Marsden Manual of Clinical
Nursing Procedures, Student Edition
2021-03-22
the student edition of the royal marsden manual of
clinical nursing procedures has been the definitive
market leading textbook of clinical nursing skills for
fifteen years this internationally best selling title
sets the gold standard for nursing care providing the
procedures rationale and guidance required by pre
registration students to deliver clinically effective
patient focused care with expertise and confidence with
over two hundred detailed procedures which reflect the
skills required to meet the standards of proficiency
for registered nurses nmc 2019 this comprehensive
manual presents the evidence and underlying theory
alongside full colour illustrations and a range of
learning activities designed to support student nurses
in clinical practice loved and trusted by millions the
royal marsden manual of clinical nursing procedures
student edition continues to be a truly indispensable
textbook for students and includes coverage of patient
assessment and discharge planning communication
infection prevention and control perioperative care
wound management nutrition diagnostic testing medicines
management and much more learning features in this
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revised tenth edition include learning outcomes
summarise the focus of the information in each chapter
learning in practice asks you to consider issues within
your practice environment case studies provide learning
around a particular patient scenario clinical
applications ask you to consider how you would apply
your knowledge to a clinical situation stretch
activities challenge you with more nuanced advanced
issues to reflect upon many of the features in the book
are relevant to trainee nursing associates especially
when used in conjunction with supervision from academic
and clinical teachers a companion website to this title
is available at royalmarsdenmanual com student10e

経済成長のミステリー 2009-06
経済成長に関する様々な問題を平易に解説

心的外傷と回復 1999-11
トラウマ問題はすべての私たちの問題である その諸相と治療への道を具体的に描いた本書は バイブル とまで呼ばれて
いる ここに 外傷の弁証法は続いている の章を付し 新たにおくる

羊たちの沈黙上 2012-02-01
獲物の皮を剥ぐことから バッファロウ ビル と呼ばれる連続女性誘拐殺人犯が跳梁する 要員不足に悩まされるfbi
が白羽の矢を立てたのは訓練生クラリス スターリング 彼女は捜査に助言を得るべく 患者を次々に殺害して精神異常犯
罪者用病院に拘禁されている医学博士ハンニバル レクターと対面するが 1980年代末からサスペンス スリラーの潮
流を支配する 悪の金字塔 新訳

ルイ・ボナパルトのブリュメール18日 2020-04
時代を超えた 時代にふさわしい名著を 新訳で これは悲劇なのか 喜劇なのか
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よくわかる福祉社会学 2020-10
基本概念からベーシックなトピックまでを網羅し 体系的に福祉社会学の全体像を示すテキスト

介護はいかにして「労働」となったのか 2015-01
介護の社会化は 我々に何をもたらしたのか

東アジアの高齢者ケア 2018-03-31
高齢化社会への対応に頭を抱えているのは日本だけではなく 隣国である韓国や台湾も同様だ この3か国は高齢者へのケ
アを家族に依存してきたことやサービスの財源に社会保険方式を採用するなど 福祉レジームにある程度の共通性がある
しかし 高齢化率上昇に伴い介護サービスの需要が急増し その量的拡大などの改革が急務となっている今日 それぞれの
福祉レジームに様々な変化があったことは想像に難くないだろう 本書はこれら3か国における福祉制度および政策展開を
比較 考察し 日本の今後の高齢者ケアのあり方にも重要な示唆を与える まさに時宜にかなった労作

テンペスト 2000-06
弟の姦計により 地位を奪われ 娘ミランダとともに孤島に流されたミラノ大公プロスペロー 歳月を経て秘術を身に付け
た彼は ある日魔法の力で嵐を起こす 彼を陥れた弟とナポリ王 王子を乗せた船は難破し 孤島へ そこでミランダとナ
ポリ王子は恋に落ち プロスペローは妖精を操って公国を取り戻す 詩的音楽性と想象力に満ちた作品を 評価高まる新訳
で

当事者主権 2003-10-21
障害者 女性 高齢者 子ども 不登校者 患者など社会的な弱者として 私のことは私が決める という最も基本的なこ
とを奪われてきた当事者たちが 近年 様々なところで発言し 社会を変革している 障害者自立生活運動を長年行ってき
た中西氏と 高齢者 女性の新たなネットワークを提唱している上野氏が 当事者運動の実際 そして可能性を熱く語る

社会福祉の原理と政策 2021
就労支援 児童福祉 介護保険から貧困問題まで

社会政策のなかのジェンダー 2010-06
支える側と支えられる側の相互行為として 高齢者 病者 障害者 生活保護受給者を対象に それを支える家族 職業的
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サービス提供者 ボランティアに共通する問題群を 実地調査と聞き取りにもとづいて社会学的見地から明らかにする

ホスピスで死にゆくということ 2017-03
福祉問題を 常識 から問い直すために 理論 方法から 諸領域における重要テーマまで 福祉社会学の 広さ と 深
さ が分かる本

ケアとサポートの社会学 2007-03
少子長命化 格差社会 ワーキングプアー 老老介護 生きづらさ 私たちの困難はどこから来たのか

福祉社会学ハンドブック 2013-07-15
介護が必要になっても 住み慣れた自宅で暮らしたい という高齢者の願いは 公的サービスの中でどのように実現される
のか 生活者としての高齢者は どのようにサービスをとらえているのか 支える立場であるヘルパーにはどううつってい
るのか 受け手である高齢者と与え手であるヘルパーをセットで対象にしたインタビューを通して ホームヘルプサービス
の多元的なリアリティを明らかにし 高齢者の在宅生活の継続の可能性を探る

近現代日本の生活経験 2018-04-30
全ての努力を結実させ得る社会政策の提言

精神保健福祉士・社会福祉士養成基礎セミナー 2012-05
待望の日本語版マニュアル 国際比較可能な言語等価性 信頼性 妥当性 感受性の高い36項目自己記入版セットは別売

ホームヘルプサービスのリアリティ 2015-08-05

ケアその思想と実践 2008-07

現代社会と福祉 2018-02
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WHODAS2.0 2015-06

福祉事務所ソーシャルワーカー必携 2003-08
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